
 

 

Mayodan Town Council 
CONTINUED MEETING 

February 25, 2020 – 9:00 a.m. 
Mayodan Town Hall 

210 West Main St. 
 

Present:  
Mayor James “Bud” Cardwell 
Council:  Darrell Allred, Melanie Barnes, Chad Wall, David Holland, and Doug Cardwell 
Absent:   
 
Staff Present: 
Town Manager: Melessa Hopper 
County Town Attorney: Eugene Russell 
Town Clerk: Sarah Hopper 
Department Heads: Public Utilities Director Joey Hudy, Farris Memorial Park Superintendent Cesar 
Chevez, Water Plant Superintendent Mike Sears, Police Chief Caruso, Fire Chief Jeff Smith 
 
 
The Mayodan Town Council met at 9:00 a.m. on February 25, 2020 and with a quorum present, 
Mayor Cardwell called the meeting back to order. 
 
Mayor Cardwell turned the meeting over to Town Manager Lessa Hopper for presentations 
regarding the 2020-2021 proposed budgets.  
 
Department heads from police, utilities, parks, and water treatment gave information to Council 
members regarding projects or equipment needed in the upcoming budget. 
 
Council broke for lunch at 12:15pm and reconvened at 1:20 p.m. 
 
MOTION by Councilman Wall, seconded by Councilwoman Barnes, to replace sewer lines to the 
South of the 800 block of Main St.  from a 6 inch to 8 inch pipe costing approximately $14,000.  
Ayes: Councilmen Allred, Barnes, Cardwell, Holland, and Wall. Nays: None. Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
MOTION by Councilman Holland, seconded by Councilman Cardwell, to continue the meeting to 
March 9, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at the Mayodan Town Hall Council. Ayes: Councilmen Allred, Barnes, 
Cardwell, Holland, and Wall. Nays: None. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Council recessed at 4:19 p.m. 
 
 
 
ATTEST:  
              
Sarah Hopper, Town Clerk     James “Bud” Cardwell, Mayor 


